
PUBLIC NOTICE

Municipal offices closed Monday, September 19 

September 15, 2022 

Municipal offices, including City Hall, Operations Centre, Port Colborne Public Library, 
Roselawn Centre, and L.R. Wilson Heritage Research Archives, will be closed Monday, 
September 19, 2022, to respectfully acknowledge the funeral of Her Majesty Queen 
Elizabeth II. 

The Vale Health & Wellness Centre, Sugarloaf Marina, and Port Colborne Historical & 
Marine Museum, including Arabella’s Tea Room, will remain open, operating regular 
business hours.  

The flags at City facilities will remain at half-mast until Tuesday, September 20, 2022. A 
book of condolences will also remain available in the lobby of City Hall until Friday, 
September 23, 2022, during regular business hours, Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 
4:30 p.m.  

Municipal offices will re-open Tuesday, September 20, 2022, at 8:30 a.m. to continue to 
assist you by phone, email, or appointment. Residents requiring our Public Works 
department can call 905-835-2900 and press ‘9’ to reach the after-hours dispatch. 
Alternatively, if it is not a public works emergency, residents can submit a service 
request using our online form at www.portcolborne.ca/requestaservice. 

http://www.portcolborne.ca/requestaservice

